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June 30, 2017
MEMORANDUM

FOR > MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 19 April 2017 of DPWH NCR Director MELVIN B. NAVARRO, endorsing
the request of Metro Manila 1% District Engineering Office District Engineer Roberto S. Nicolas, for the
maodification of the project stated hereunder:

PROJECT DESCRIPTION PHYSICAL TARGET / COST
LOCATION Per GAA 2 Per 5
UACS: 292003020401766 Asmodified GAA/Original | As medified
MFO-2 Flood Management MFO-2 Flood Management Physical Physical
Serynces: Construction / | Eiy Semces: Construction / Target Target
Maintenance of Flood Mitigation | Maintenance of Flood 2334 Im 2.428 Im
Structures and Drainage Mitigation Structures and
Systems: Construction of Drainage Systems:
Drainage Structure - Rehabilitation of Concepcion
Barangay Rehabilitation of Drainage Creek Drainage Outfall
Concepcion | System along J. Molina street including Laterals, Brgy. : :
Uno, . including laterals, Barangay Concepcion Uno, Marikina City Plg”stf;}f; Plén‘l?tf,';ﬁ,
Marikina Concepcion Uno, Marikina City = i
City (Rehabilitation / Major Repair
(Construction of Drainage of Flood Control Structure)
Structure)
Allocation: Estimated
P20M Cost:
P20M

Justification:

o Modification of project title to “Rehabilitation of Concepcion Creek Drainage Outfall including Laterals,
Brgy. Concepcion Uno, Marikina City” to avert flooding within the low-lying San Isidro Compound and
Bayan-bayanan communities caused by the influx of flood water coming from the Upper Marikina and
Antipolo City thru the newly rehabilitated Park Creek;

o It was observed that during the recent occurrence of heavy rains that flood water was holding-up when
it approaches the very narrow San Isidro Compound section of Park Creek. The rehabilitation of the
existing drainage outfalls of Bayan-bayanan Avenue will direct this flood water to the adjacent tributary
of Concepcion Creek as being proposed in this project.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order; hence, approval
hereof is recoprmended to the Secretary.
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NOTE: Copies of the approved project modification requests are forwarded to the Office of the Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral., PhD,CESO L

| 2.4 ida/ERP/RSM




